New Bedford High School
Freshmen Welcoming Day set
for Aug. 21

All incoming Grade 9 students are invited to attend Freshmen
Welcoming Day on August 21, 2017 from 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
This is a morning of fun events designed to prepare students
for freshmen year. Refreshments will be served.

Registration begins at 8:30 a.m. Attendees are asked to RSVP
by Wednesday, August 16th by calling 508-997-4511 x20275 We
look forward to seeing you!
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